
VILLAGE OF NEW SQUARE VILLAGE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

ON DRAFT GENERIC ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT STATEMENT AND 
 DRAFT COMPREHENSIVE PLAN 

 

 PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that the Village Board of the Village of New Square, 

New York, has accepted as adequate for the purpose of public review a Draft Generic 

Environmental Impact Statement (“DGEIS”) regarding the draft Comprehensive Plan and 

subsequent Code amendments, and that the Village Board will conduct a public hearing at the 

Village Hall, on September 25, 2019, at 6 P.M. to receive public comment on the DGEIS, draft 

Comprehensive Plan and Proposed Zoning amendments. This is a Type I action pursuant to the 

New York State Environmental Quality Review Act (“SEQRA”). The draft Comprehensive Plan 

identifies goals and objectives, principles, guidelines, and means to provide for, guide, and regulate 

the immediate and long-range enhancement, growth, and development of the Village. The Board 

will consider all oral and written comment on potential environmental impacts and other issues 

that should be addressed by the Board in a Final Generic Environmental Impact Statement 

(“FGEIS”) for the proposed action, and on all issues concerning the draft Comprehensive Plan. 

Written comments on the DGEIS will be received until ten (10) days after the close of the public 

hearing. 

A complete copy of the draft Comprehensive Plan/DGEIS is available for inspection at the 

Village Clerk's Office at the Village Hall and at the Finkelstein Memorial Library, located at 24 

Chestnut St., Spring Valley, NY 10977, during normal business hours. 

 The Village of New Square will make every effort to assure that the hearing is accessible 

to persons with disabilities.  Anyone requiring special assistance and/or reasonable 

accommodations should contact the Village Clerk. 



Dated: August 12, 2019  

     BY ORDER OF THE VILLAGE BOARD OF TRUSTEES  
     VILLAGE OF NEW SQUARE 
      
 


